
What’s Developing 

 
 The Eureka Community Development Company annual meeting will be different this 

year from any that have ever been held before. 

 The business meeting will include short reports by representatives from The Stop and 

Northern Plains telling about their businesses. 

 Most people know Holly Hoffman because she was born and raised in Eureka. And she 

still lives here and people are used to seeing her all the time. What many do not know is that she 

is a fantastic motivational speaker. She is in high demand nationwide, and we are so fortunate 

that we were able to get on her speaking agenda and have her as the keynote speaker.  She has 

several topics that she can speak on, and the one she has chosen for Eureka is going to be 

relevant to everyone who attends. (For those who are wondering, it will have nothing to do with 

her season on “Survivor-Nicaragua”.) 

 The third part of the evening will be a Community Action session. It will be the time 

when everyone attending will be able to express positive ideas and set a course to make things 

happen in the community. 

 Everyone is cordially invited to attend this evening of listening, learning and sharing. 

This promises to be a fast-paced, fun-filled evening. Please come and bring your friends with 

you.  

 Wanda Jundt 


